[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: Image result for cornhill school][image: ][image: See the source image]Vladimir’s created a beautiful spring picture! Isn’t it lovely!

Look at some of the amazing reading activities people have been undertaking! 
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A few of you have shared letters, diaries and weekend news with me. I have loved hearing about what you have been getting up to! Keep working hard on sounding out those tricky words and writing independently! 
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Keep up with your reading at home. Some of you have been listening to audiobooks. Have you tried answering any questions on your book yet?

Here some work that was done on ‘Daisy the Dream Fairy’. It sounds like a fantastic book!
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Lots of you will have seen rainbow artwork appearing in windows all around the community. Here is Mrs Ross’s one!


If you haven’t already, why not try making your own? Display it in your window to bring a smile to anyone who passes!
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Lots of you are working incredibly hard on your maths! From practising adding and taking away to doubling and halving! I am really impressed by your hard work…Keep it up! [image: ]
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Amazing maths!


Hoor and her brother have been busy supporting the NHS! Every Thursday at 8pm you too can clap, sing and cheer for the amazing efforts of all the people helping take care of everyone! 
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What have your friends been up too?
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